
   Sassafras River Yacht Club 
 
 

Dear Merchant, 

The Sassafras River Yacht Club thanks you for your continued support.  As a local entity, our purpose is 
to promote boating on the Chesapeake Bay through safety, courtesy and fellowship.   Our membership 
numbers 50 craft, and we support the communities up and down the Bay.  Please consider supporting us 
as we visit your community and businesses.    

The SRYC is holding its annual fundraiser at our Opening Day ceremonies on May 17th.  Each guest can 
purchase tickets and bid on various door prizes donated by merchants in our community and in the 
locations of our cruises.  This process allows an opportunity for local and destination merchants to be 
promoted.  The majority of the funds raised in this “auction” are donated to the Chesapeake Bay 
Foundation and the Sassafras Riverkeeper as we strive to support our home waters. 

Please consider supporting our event this year by donating gift certificates, merchandise, or services.  In 
exchange, you will receive some excellent community exposure and advertising since all donating 
merchants’ names will be prominently displayed in the “Support our Supporters” flyer of the Snowflake 
Luncheon program; in our newsletter, The Nauti News; and on our website www.sasryc.org. 

I would be happy to pick up your donation or you may mail it directly to me: 
Robin Spitzenberger 
120 Tockwogh Drive 
Earleville, Maryland 21919 
 
 
 
Please feel free to call me at 610-209-9197 to arrange for pick up if needed.   
 
To give us time to publish your name in our program, we would appreciate receiving your contribution 
no later than May 16th, 2025 .We are a non-profit organization; your donation is tax deductible – our 
federal EIN is 38-3813369.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Best regards, 

 
 
 

Robin Spitzenberger 
SRYC Secretary 

http://www.sasryc.org/

